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Newsletter 1
Dear Parents
On behalf of us all, welcome to the new school year. 

We hope you all had a great summer and are enjoying returning to the routine. It has been a really successful start to the year and we thank the pupils for their positive return to school.

Thought of the week

“Be willing to be a beginner every single morning.”

Stars of the week

Ash      Evie –Mae for being a super role model.
Oak     William and Archie for their resilience since they joined us. 
Beech   Lewis for his resilience since joining the school.
Chestnut     Toby, for being positive and getting involved.
Sycamore   Danny, for making a super start.
Staffing Update

Mrs Haigh joins us in Ash Class as an LSA and Miss Abbott joins Sycamore Class as a School Direct Student (through the Anton Andover Alliance). We hope they have a happy and fulfilling time with us.

Parking
Please park considerately near the school campus, i.e.,  not opposite driveways, not two cars by the gate, not too close to the triangle and not in the Drop Off zone and can all pedestrians use the lollypop lady crossing. All measures listed above will improve traffic flow and help to keep our pupils safe. Thank you for your cooperation.
Play trail

Please be aware that the Play Trail is not for our pupils to use before or after school – Thank you.

Swimming

Swimming begins for the year four children on Friday 15th September. If you can spare a couple of hours to accompany the children to Durrington, please talk to Mrs Chorlton or anyone in the Office.

Clubs
Following on from the clubs letter yesterday, there will be a charge for the Cheerleading and Football clubs. More information on this will follow shortly.
Music Lessons

Lessons which have been organised through the Salisbury Area Music Coop will begin next week.
May I remind you that we operate an open door policy here at Gomeldon and I am always happy to discuss school issues with you, catch me in the playground or phone the office to make an appointment.

GHASA 

AGM – Friday 15th September 3.30pm. All welcome.
Some Key Dates

Tue 26th September 

   Open Afternoon


2.30pm
Mon 2nd Oct                                     Individual and Family group photos, information to follow
Fri 6th October                                   Harvest Festival

Week beginning the 9th October    Book Fair 

Tue 10th  & Thurs 12th October
Parents Evening  3:40pm until 6pm
Tue 17th October

Parent Celebration Assembly

2.30pm (invite only)


Wed 18th October

TD Day School closed to pupils

Half Term 


19/10-27/10 – children return Monday 30th October

Hope you have a good weekend.

Paddy Macey

